
 

CALL OUT FOR 

PLANTING 
VOLUNTEERS 

OCTOBER 16TH FROM 12 PM TO 3 PM 
MEET AT THE MOUNTDALE BOAT LAUNCH 

 

Fort William First Nation has received funding from Environment 
and Climate Change Canada through the Great Lakes Protection 
Initiative Funding Program to stabilize shoreline and/or riparian 

zones within the Thunder Bay Area of Concerns. 

Please join us for a day of planting sweetgrass on October 16th, 
2023 from 12:00 PM to 3:00 PM at the Mountdale Boat Launch. 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 

PLEASE JOIN 
US FOR A DAY 
OF PLANTING 

SWEETGRASS! 

IF INTERESTED, 
PLEASE 

CONTACT 
BOBBI-LEE 
BANNON, 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
OFFICER 

CELL NUMBER   
807-709-7584  

EMAIL  
ENVIRONMENTAL
OFFICER@FWFN. 

COM  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


